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Comments: I believe E-bikes should be allowed on biker only designated trails, and there should be a specific

uphill route. This would allow users of these trails to use e-bikes to shuttle popular rides like Blacks Canyon,

Lithium and Phillips ridge without having to hitch hike or use car shuttles. As long as there is a designated uphill

route, I don't see an issue. Thanks! 


